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Dear New Jersey District of Key Club International, 

I am glad to announce that I, Katrina Pham, a current sophomore at Livingston High 

School, will serve as the Lieutenant Governor of Division 19 for the 2018-2019 service year. 

I joined Key Club in my freshman year of high school in the hopes to meet new people and 

volunteer at a variety of events. As the year progressed, I came to fall in love with the club and the 

service I was able to provide to others in my community. Being able to help those in need has been 

extremely humbling to me, granting me a greater appreciation for the privileges I have and how I 

can help others in my community and around the world. Going to District Convention (DCON) at 

the end of the year inspired me to want to have a larger role in Key Club so that I could take a 

greater part in what it does to help other people. I want to do more for Key Club because the club is 

about making a change and being part of something that is so much bigger than just one person. So, 

I decided to run for LTG (Lieutenant Governor) and am now serving as your Lieutenant Governor 

for Division 19.  

Other than being an active member of Key Club, I also take part in a variety of other 

activities. However, they will certainly not take away from my duties as a member of your district 

board. I am currently a member of Archery Club, Dance Club, Chamber Orchestra, Robotics, 

Forensics, Student Government, National Chinese Honor Society, and Varsity Track and Field. I 

take part in all my activities with my full focus and determination, as I enjoy every part of the clubs 

that I am in. I hope you all will see this throughout the year in my especial devotion to Key Club.  

Being a general member of Key Club for my freshman and sophomore year of high school 

has given me a thorough understanding of what it is like to be a part of this club on a daily basis. I 

know what I would like to accomplish this year in the hopes of bettering what this club can do on a 

large scale based on the work of the general member aided by our officers.  
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Some of the main goals I have for the 2018-2019 service year include: 

• Having all dues paid by November 2018 

• Having all officers trained before October 2018 

• Getting to know officers and Key Club members in Division 19 

• Strengthening communication within Division 19 through the usage of different platforms 

• Holding divisional events so Key Clubbers in our division will get to know each other better 

• Chartering a K-Kids or Key Club in our division 

I look forward to helping even more people join in with the spirit of service that is so important 

to the foundation of Key Club. As a last note, I would like to thank all the club officers who worked 

so hard this past service year for their dedication to Key Club and their hard work to make our 

homes, schools, and communities a better place! 

Feel free to contact me through call, text, or email if you have any questions or if you just want 

someone to talk to! Let’s work together to make a change in this world, starting by working towards 

our District Project, hunger in New Jersey. Our steps to better the lives of the people around us may 

seem small on a global scale, but it makes all the difference for each person that does not go to sleep 

hungry tonight.  

Yours in Caring and Service, 

 

 

Katrina Pham 

Lieutenant Governor of Division 19 
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